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Council updates 

- The jazz equity committee has put out a survey to see how students feel about the way 

they’re treated within the faculty as well as observe their opinions on other pertinent jazz 

faculty issues. 
 

General updates 

- Samosa sales have started, but we have not become profitable yet. Things have picked up 

since we started advertising the sales on Facebook, though. 

- We will be hosting a Spring Formal on Friday March 15th at Le Cinq. 

- An area of the music building is currently being considered to be renovated into a lounge. 

- We recently hosted a wine and cheese night for first year students. 

 

Budget updates 

- Nothing to report. 
 


